It was agreed at the last PC meeting on the 16 July that feedback on the principle of an affordable housing development in Newton, and the specific 1-6 sites should be sought from the whole village and not just those present at the meeting.

A questionnaire has been prepared in conjunction with Fiona Coulson of Circle Housing Group which asks:

- 1. YES / NO/ DON'T KNOW to any affordable housing
- 2. YES / NO to a private housing content
- 3. The respondents' assessment of the affect on residents living next to each of the possible sites:
- i. No affect
- ii. Moderate affect
- iii. Severe affect.

Each of these questions has a 'comment' box.

Fiona Coulson has agreed to prepare the questionnaire package at Circle, enclose a stamped address envelope to herself, and distribute the package to all households through the post shortly after the W/C 15 September when state schools will have returned and there will be few, if any, absent on family holidays.

C. Maguire